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Personally I strongly objection the implementation of the GST in HK. This
not only will reduce the public willingness to purchase (including
necessities) but also increase the chance of HK citizens to spend their
blood money in the mainland.

Honestly, GST on items <$1000 will hinder the normal living style for most
of the citizens. Imagine how troublesome to buy a $2.5 bread, paying
$0.125

for GST.

By and large, GST is not apt for HK.

Thank you for your attention and I hope my comments will be taken into
account.

Cheers,
Thierry T.C. Chan
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